Steven Sepe

From:

Andrew Korfin <ask1965@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, April 9, 2024 7:40 AM

To:

House State Government and Elections Committee

Subject:

In Support of Rhode Island House of Representatives Bill H 8148

Representative Evan Shanley Chairman, House Committee on State Government & Elections State House, Providence, RI 02903

Re: Rhode Island House of Representatives Bill H 8148

Dear Representative Shanley:

I am a Block Island homeowner and I am very much **in favor of Bill H 8148** and urge its immediate passage. This is <u>THE</u> reform bill that Rhode Island, Block Island, and all of our coastal environments and communities need!

Thank you for your careful consideration.

Sincerely,

Andy Korfin
The Committee for the Great Salt Pond
1047 Champlin's Road
Block Island, RI 02807